The Master's House Covid-19 Plan

The Master's House desires to keep our meeting location clean and safe. We will continue to exercise flexibility if or as conditions change to provide a meeting environment that considers the individual and unique health and safety needs of the members of our TMH family.

Our plans include implementation of health-risk prevention strategies. We plan to clean before each Service. We will be using EPA approved COVID-19 disinfectants, providing additional disposable masks, and hand sanitizing stations.

In alignment with current CDC guidance, we strongly encourage mask-wearing indoors for those that are vaccinated or unvaccinated alike, especially those with underlying health conditions.

While we encourage mask-wearing for those not fully vaccinated, we respect that mask-wearing is currently an individual's choice. However, we will continue to monitor community conditions and will make changes to specific prevention plans accordingly.

The CDC recommends that individuals continue to stay at least 6 ft apart from those outside their household where possible. We will continue to promote frequent and thorough hand washing.

If you test positive for COVID-19 or are quarantined, please let Pastor Jim know immediately. We will be keeping records of attendance for possible contact tracing. Our goal is to keep our church family safe and aware.

Before attending in-person services, please self-assess any systems or temperature measurements. If you have any of the below symptoms, please consider attending service online:

- Chills, fever (100.4 degrees Fahrenheit or higher) or a sense of having a fever
- Cough
- Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing that cannot be attributed to another health condition
- Runny nose, congestion and/or sore throat
- A headache
- Chest pain or pressure
- Muscle aches (myalgia)
- General malaise or fatigue
- Loss of taste or smell
- Gastrointestinal symptoms to include nausea, vomiting and/or diarrhea
- Have you had a positive COVID-19 test result within the past 10 days or are going to get tested for COVID-19 based on the above-mentioned symptoms?
- In the past 14 days, have you had close contact with someone with suspected or confirmed COVID-19?

If you answered NO to all statements/questions above, we look forward to seeing you at Sunday Service!

If you answered YES to any statements/questions above, please consider attending online services.

The Master's House is excited to return to in-person services and we want to make sure that we have guidelines and safety mitigations in place to assist in making this return to the building one of great joy!